
March 14, 2021 

Chairman Brenner, Vice-Chair Blessing, Ranking Member Fedor, and members of the Senate Primary and 

Secondary Education Committee,  

I have raised 3 children and I believe that financial literacy education is vitally important as a stand-alone 

semester class.  It provides essential skills to our young people that will serve them through their lives.  

These are not skills that are easily learned on your own without causing much financial hardship to 

everyone. I hope you support Senate Bill 1 and support the OATFACS who provide this important 

education to our future generations. 

Thank you, 

Kathy Hartung 

134 Forest Drive Kent, OH 44224 

 


